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TYPE medla Center Richard Salame <richard.salame@typemediacenter.org>
FOIA Request 20-00050-F
FOIArequests, CRT (CRT) <CRT.FOIArequests@usdoj.gov> Tue, Feb 18, 2020 at 8:22 AM

To: Richard Salame <richard.salame@typeinvestigations.org>

Mr. Salame,

We apologize for the delay in responding to your request. Please be assured that this office will
respond to you and provide you access to the records to which you are legally entitled to receive as promptly
as possible.

The Division received approximately 167 FOIA requests prior to your request. In an effort to be fair
to the requesters that filed prior to your request, the Division is responding to these in the approximate order
of receipt. Various factors impact the turnaround time such as complexity, the volume of the responsive
records, the need to consult with attorneys involved in particular matter.

Thank You,

FOI/PA Unit

Civil Rights Division

U.S. Department of Justice

(202) 514-4210 — Main
CRT.FOIArequests@usdoj.gov

From: Richard Salame <richard.salame@typeinvestigations.org>
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 1:01 PM

To: FOIArequests, CRT (CRT) <CRT.FOIArequests@crt.usdoj.gov>
Subject: Re: FOIA Request 20-00050-F

Dear FOIA/PA Branch,

| am writing to request an update about the status of my FOIA request, numbered 20-00050-F.

Sincerely,

Exhibit C
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